
OXFORDSHIRE AREA HEALTH AUTHORITY (TEACHING) 

OXFORD HAEMOPHILIA CENTRE 

Churchill Hospital, 
Headington, 

Oxford 0X3 7U: 

Dr. A. Aronstam, 
Consultant Haematologist, 
Treloar Haemophilia Centre, 
Lord Mayor Treloar Hospital 

Alton

Dear Dr. Aronstam,

Re : GRO-A ' - 
_._..._._.._._._._._._.G RO-A y_ _ _ _ _ _ ̀ _ _._ _ _._ _ _ _. GRO _A

Thank you for your letter of 10 November about the above 

boys who are interested in learning self therapy. 

I have not seen any of those boys for sometime now and 

providing you think they have grown to be sensible 

and responsible individuals, I see no reason why they 
should 

not go ahead to administer treatment themselves. 

On looking through our records I see -that none of the boys. 

has Hepatitis B.antibody and that they have all been 
treated 

mainly with N.H.S. factor VIII although I GRO-A has 

had the occasional dose of Armour. I think if possible 

they should receive treatment with the N.H.S. material. 

Yours, sipbrrely, 

. xa-zza 
iltant Physici 
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